
Cross Country – 06/10/23 
  
Recently, the PE department took 23 students to the 
Manchester Schools Cross Country League at Wythenshawe 
Park for week 2 of the winter league.  
 
All students put in 100% effort and completed the 1.5-mile 
route around Wythenshawe Park.  Week two of the winter 
league saw some excellent performances from our Year 7 girls, 
having 4 students placed in the top 25! And in the first week 
of the competition we were very proud of our Year 11 student 
Maks for being our standout performer, finishing in 6th place.  
 
Students will now advance to the Manchester Schools Finals in 
November. 


